
 

 

 

Odd Socks Day 
 

We will be supporting  

Down’s Syndrome Awareness 

Week 2020 on  

Wednesday 21st October 
 

Children and staff may come to school 

wearing odd socks! 
 

We would normally request a donation but due to the current COVID 

situation this is not possible. However, if you feel you would like to 

donate directly to charity please click on this hyperlink.  

https://www.downs-syndrome.org.uk/ 

 

We hope you will all join in with the ‘odd socks fun’ and we look 

forward to seeing them on the day! 

 

 

 


